October 25, 2010
Cook County Board of Education

The Cook County Board of Education met in regular work session on Monday, October 25, 2010 at 11:00 a.m. in the Cook Middle School BOE Meeting Room.  Board members Dale Boone, Chad Sumner, Susan Griffin, Reba Durden and Tina Revels were present for this meeting.  Board member Dale Boone presided with Lance Heard opening the meeting with prayer.

Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mrs. Durden, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.

PRESENTATIONS:
· Jan Powell went over in detail the AYP report for Cook Middle School.  Discussed AMO for each subgroup.

· BOE members visited the following Cook Middle School classroom:  Peggy Fulghum - 8th grade Math.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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